Notice to Students of Year 3 Semester 1 Examination —January
2020

A meeting was convened by the Dean regarding the above
examination with the respective Heads of Departments.

Due to logistic reasons it was decided not to do any change of
the examination schedule.
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Prof. Asiri Abeyagunawardena,
Dean/Faculty of Medicine.

2" January 2020



